School





Monday 2nd-Friday 6th October



Room I

We are busy practising singing and drama for Ms. Roche's celebrations next week and we are doing leaf rubbing to celebrate National Tree Day. We had great fun out in the garden with Ms Kennedy.

Room 3



We've been studying 'All About Autumn' this week. We went to Merrion Sq and identified the trees by their leaves, we went to forest school with Ms. Kennedy and Learned about the Hazel Tree and its link to The Salmon of Knowledge story. We had biscuits and chocolate and hazelnut spread. They were delicious. We painted the start of a trio of paintings depicting how the leaves will change over the coming few weeks.

Reminders



JUNIOR SWIMMING (Room 1,6,7,8,10)-Wednesday 11th October

SENIOR SWIMMING (Room 2,3,4,5,9)-Wednesday 18th October

No school on Monday 9th October

Friday 13th October we are celebrating Ms. Roche's retirement.

Room 2

Room 2 has been very busy this week! We are working on our class novel, Fantastic Mr. Fox. We have looked at character traits and new vocabulary, creating our own Wanted posters based on the characters we think are the most wicked! We have also been working on our independent work and organisation skills.

Room 4 & 5

















0000000

Room 5



Room 8

We have been very busy in Room 8 this week. We have been preparing for Halloween by making our own pumpkin characters, beginning our Halloween stories and making handprint spiders. We also have been learning about the food pyramid and we had our first trip to the library.



Room 7

Room 7 had fun celebrating National Tree Day at Forest School this week. We learned all about the hazel tree and hazelnuts and had fun doing leaf stamps and rubbings as well as relaxing in a hammock among the trees.

Room 6

Room 6 visited St. Patrick's Cathedral. Our tour guide told us about the history of the Cathedral and how to read the stories in the stained glass windows. We then did a workshop and created our own stained glass windows.







0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0

Room 9

In Room 9 this week we practiced the important skill of editing. We learned about rocks and land formations as well as lines and angles. However, the most important event was the organisation of the Senior Dodgeball League which got off to an exciting start yesterday.

Have a great weekend!

Room 10



Here in Room 10 students have been making "spooktacular" Halloween decorations.

National Tree Day

